
3O April  
Budget Submissions Close 
 
3 May  
Recycling Collection 
 
17 May  
Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
6:45pm in Council Chambers 

 

        25 April 2016 

 

 

WELCOME TO MORGANN TRANTER 

We are pleased to let you know that we have recently appointed 

Miss Morgann Tranter as our Customer Service Officer, taking 

over the role while Loren is on maternity leave. Morgann has lived 

in Bencubbin for the majority of her life with her family and you 

may have seen her around previously employed at the Bennymart 

and at the Bencubbin CBH Bin.  We wish her all the best in the 

role and hope she enjoys her time in local government.  

 
2016/2017 BUDGET REQUESTS CLOSING 
 

Budget Submissions for the 

2016/2017 Budget have been open for 

the last two months and are closing 

very soonð this Friday in fact.   

Please make sure your  submission 

includes detailed information which 

may include the reason for the       

submission, the benefit, written 

quotes, estimates and photos if       

appropriate.  
 

Submissions may be either posted or delivered to the shire offices. 

Emails to ceo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au will also be accepted. 

 

BENCUBBIN AND BEACON FITNESS CENTRES 
 

Is your gym membership up to date?  Have you received a reminder 

in the post?   We currently have a large number of members whose   

membership is not current  and would like to ask that if you are one of 

these members that you arrange payment or return your key.       

Payments can be made by electronic transfer, cheque, cash or card.   

http://www.facebook.com/ShireMtMarshall
https://twitter.com/MtMarshallShire
mailto:admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au
http://www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au/
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://score.org.au/site-resources/images/Water%252520Corp%252520Logo%252520Colour.jpg/image&imgrefurl=https://score.org.au/site-resources/images/Water%2520Corp%2520Logo%2520Colour.jpg/view&h=264&w=739&tbnid=yb0Z8


ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 

The next Ordinary Meeting of Council will be held on Tuesday, 

17 May at 6:45pm in Council Chambers, 80 Monger 

Street ,Bencubbin.  The agenda will be available on our     

website from Friday 13 May and public are  welcome to attend.  

It would be appreciated if you wish to participate in public 

question time that you provide your question in writing either 

prior to or  during the meeting.   

CHANGES TO FEES AND CHARGES 

In accordance with Section 6.19 of the Local Government Act 1995, Council adopted the          

following  amendment to the Schedule of Fees and Charges at its ordinary meeting held 19 April 

2016: 

  Price GST 

Unit 166 Collins Street, Bencubbin $100 $10 $110 per night 

  $600 $60 $660 per week 

Unit 167 Collins Street, Bencubbin $100 $10 $110 per night 

 $600 $60 $660 per week 

This amendment will take effect as of 1 May, 2016. 

ROADWORKS UPDATE 

There is various road works in progress and due to commence within the Shire. A summary of 

these follows:  

¶ Koorda-Bullfinch road on the east side of Welbungin is due for completion in the coming 

week, weather permitting 

¶ The rebuild and reseal of a section of the Burakin-Wialki Road will commence next week, for 

the  duration of 1ð2 weeks. The section being referred to is along the golf course.  

¶ The rebuild and reseal of the óSô bend near Perry Road along the Bencubbin-Beacon Road 

will commence after the Wialki job is complete.  

Please be patient when travelling through any roadworks throughout the Shire and obey all     

signage and instruction from the construction crew.  



Meeting Dates 2016/2017 
Ordinary Meetings of Council 

19 July 2016 Recess - January 2017 

16 August 2016 21 February 2017 

20 September 2016 21 March 2017 

18 October 2016 18 April 2017** 

15 November 2016*** 16 May 2017* 

20 December 2016 20 June 2017** 

 

Ordinary meetings of Council are held on the third Tuesday of every month in Council 
Chambers, 80 Monger St, Bencubbin commencing at 3:00pm (unless advertised otherwise).  
These meetings are open to the public, with the first 15 minutes set aside as public question 
time. 

 

*Commencing at 6:45pm. 

** Being held at Beacon Country Club, Lucas Street, Beacon  

***Being held at 6:45pm in the Beacon CWA House 

 

An Electorsô General Meeting is held each financial year (typically in December) with notifi-
cation being provided in the local newspapers. 
 

The dates and commencement times of the following Council committees are yet to be ad-
vised.  They will be advertised locally. 

 

Mt Marshall Audit Committee 

Bush Fire Advisory Committee 

Local Emergency Management Committee 

Mt Marshall Safety Committee 

The Gimlet Newspaper Committee 

Beacon Bulletin Committee 

Bencubbin Multipurpose Complex Steering Committee 

 

Council meeting agendas are available online at www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au, or upon request from the 
Executive Assistant, Ms Nadine Richmond by phoning 08 9685 1202, or emailing 
ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 


